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March 1, 2021 
  
Federation of Community Councils  
1057 West Fireweed Lane, Suite 100  
Anchorage, AK 99503 
 
Dear Community Council Representatives, 
 
The annual review of Anchorage’s capital project needs is beginning again, and the Community Council Survey is 
the first step in this process. Input from your Community Council is an important factor in assessing capital project 
needs and developing the 2022-2027 Capital Improvement Budget/Program (CIB/CIP).  
 
The Community Council Survey is available online beginning March 1 at 
www.muni.org/communitycouncilsurveys/homepage/. Projects listed are those currently included in the approved 
2021-2026 Capital Improvement Program (CIP). The primary goal of the survey is to have Community Councils 
provide an overall priority ranking of all capital projects in their area and suggest any additional projects. Feel free to 
keep projects on this list for future years. The deadline to complete the survey is May 31, 2021. 
 
I look forward to working with you and your councils throughout the CIB/CIP process. Thank you for your 
commitment to Anchorage. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Austin Quinn-Davidson 
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